
New Sedgemoor Pool Access Procedure 2022 

 

As many of you know we have struggled in past years to keep our pool used by Sedgemoor 

residents only.  As Sedgemoor residents we pay all the costs through our assessments to operate the 

pool and we want to eliminate the trespassing by other people.  We have installed a new electronic gate 

system to gain access to the Sedgemoor pool this year.  The gate will be locked at all times and you will 

need a key fob to open it.   

 Every household may receive one key fob.  You will need to submit the form below and pay a 

$25 deposit for your key fob.  This $25 will be refunded to you when you return the key fob.  Of course, 

your assessment payment must be current to receive a key fob.  If you are a renter, your landlord must 

be current in assessment payment. 

 If we receive your request by May 14, 2022, we will have your key fob for you at the pool 

opening party on May 21, 2022. 

 You may contact any member of the Sedgemoor BOD with questions. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sedgemoor Pool Key Fob Request Form 

 

Name __________________________________________ 

 

Address_________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number___________________________________ 

 

Email address____________________________________ 

 

Mail (or place in our secure mailbox) with your $25 check payable to Sedgemoor POA: 

Sedgemoor POA 

3200 Argyll Drive  

Sanford, NC 27332 

 

 


